
urbanrenewal - Trains 

  
To whom it may concern, 
 

My name is Shameer Qureshi I use the trains from Civic to Warabrook five days a week (with my bike) I 
believe taking away the last two stations in Newcastle is a bad decision. Firstly the buses don't always run on 

time and secondly how are people to take their bikes, wheelchairs, prams, surfboards and luggage into 

Newcastle.  
 

I believe the rest of the strategy to be great but please don't get rid of the train lines. If u have the budget 
and u want the trains removed from sight then why not build underground stations ? that way you will get 

the best of both worlds. 
 

Looking forward to hearing from you if possible. 

 
Kind Regards 

 
Shameer Qureshi  

From:    Shameer Qureshi <shameer.qureshi@uon.edu.au>
To:    "urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au" <urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    23/02/2013 9:09 PM
Subject:   Trains
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